
Notice of
Proposed
Project

The Department of Homelessness and Supportive Housing (HSH) is
proposing to fund the lease and operations of a semi-congregate shelter at
711 Post Street. If approved, this shelter will be operated in partnership with
Urban Alchemy and will provide shelter for up to 250 adults in 123 rooms.

HSH's proposal for
711 Post Street

For more information
For more information about the
project please visit the HSH
website: hsh.sfgov.org/get-
involved/notices/

Register here for the virtual
meeting:
zoom.us/meeting/register/tJIld-
ytqj8rEtN8RFbFCZiYz-tzxubcF6-X 

Community Meeting
Please join us to learn more
about the proposal and share
your perspective Tuesday,
December 7, 2021, 5:30 – 7:00
PM 

zoom.us

https://hsh.sfgov.org/
https://hsh.sfgov.org/get-involved/notices/
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJIld-ytqj8rEtN8RFbFCZiYz-tzxubcF6-X
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJIld-ytqj8rEtN8RFbFCZiYz-tzxubcF6-X



